Royal Power Gospel,

Mission Int’l Aba,

Abia State, Nigeria.

17/5/2011

Berean Bible Church

P.O. Box 768

Bay Springs. Ms 39422.

A LETTER OF APPRECIATION.
Calvary greetings in the most holy name of our Lord Jesus. Amen.

Sir with excitement I write this letter, to say thank you for what God is using you and all the members of Berean Bible Church Bay Spring to do in Africa.

We appreciate the gift of books, bibles, cash etc to the people they do not know and have never seen. I like to inform the members of Berean Bible Church that we have a great result in our annual conferences but that of April this year is extra ordinary, the hall we are using is too small for now, people were even standing and listening to the wonderful teaching. Through your support many Pastors and Believers has known the truth and many have decided to be different. We have wonderful testimonies since after the conference. May God richly rewards you all for your gift of love.
Sir, I also thank you for the cash gift I receive through my African coordinator, Rev. Simon.

Thank you so much.

Yours in Christ

Rev. Francis O. King

Assistant State Co-ordinator

Berean Int’l Ministry

Nigeria.
